ELK RAPIDS TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION
SITE PLAN REVIEW HEARING
June 9, 2020 
The Elk Rapids Township Planning Commission will conduct a Site Plan Review Hearing on Tuesday June 9, 2020 at 6:30 PM at the Government Center, 315 Bridge Street, Elk Rapids, Michigan.
Under consideration is a request for a Site Plan Review Hearing from Richard D. & Amy Buhl,10461 S Elk Lake Road, Williamsburg, MI 49690, Tax ID# 05-06-028-025-00. Through their agent Wilhelm & Assoc, they are requesting a Site Plan approval for R-1 Zoned Shoreline Renovation at the same address, consistent with the provisions of Section 2.11 of the Elk Rapids Township Zoning Ordinance.  Antrim County issued a Soil Erosion Permit for the Shoreline Renovation to address the significant ice heave and upland shoreline damage on over 75’of the 115’ frontage.  The repairs include laying a filter fabric, adding crushed limestone, upland beach sanding and Rip Rap boulders; it also includes planting vegetation that stabilizes the shoreline to capture and filter water runoff.
The application can be viewed at the Township Office during working hours.  Public comments in support or objection to, a request will be heard at the meeting, or may be made in writing addressed to the Planning Commission, P.O. Box 365, Elk Rapids, Michigan 49629.
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